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Second Sunday in Ordinary Time


Saturday, January 14


Vigil Mass     
 

5:00 p.m.
     + John Certo

  
Sunday, January 15
 8:30 a.m.

      + George Kuebler  
10:00 a.m.

        People of the Parish
 5:00 p.m.

      + Cecilia Colwell


       Monday, January 16
9:00 a.m. 
      + Emil Stephen Malonetz



Tuesday, January 17



St. Anthony

7:30 a.m.

     + Charles Duffett

  
Wednesday, January 18
5:00 p.m.
           + Msgr. Richard Behl


Thursday January 19

7:30 a.m.            + Fred Morrow



Friday, January 20



7:30 a.m.
    + Pamela Cucchiara 

   
Saturday, January 21



St. Agnes




Vigil Mass

 5:00 p.m.

     + Joseph Banaciski



Sunday, January 22


      Third Sunday in Ordinary Time
8:30 a.m. 

    + Larry Jarosiewicz
10:00 a.m.

    + The Zonkowski Family   
 5:00 p.m.

        People of the Parish
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MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS
Offerings are available for a loved one or special intention for living members for $25.00 a week. 
 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1
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If you have added someone to the Prayer List, please keep us posted on their condition so that our list will be updated.
Joyce Hanula, Helen Kovacs, Kristin Rein, 
Rita Payor, Susan Wiecek Shecter, Margaret Drack,
Cheryl Hayes, Maria Rossi, Florence Unverzagt, Helen Plank,
Antoinette Rossi, Patricia Doyle, Karen Kleinschmidt,

Josephine Dehlinger, Herb Fialia, Carol Ostrowski,
Marilyn Rinfret, Patricia Ronan, Genevieve Mroczko, Peggy Reynolds,
Kathleen McGreevy, Renee Giliberti, Noel Gowran, Marie Bodnar,
Rebecca Rannazzisi, Mary Ann Laskoski, Debbie Canuso-Danley,
Fr. Kevin Casey, Phyllis Mason, Catherine Nugent, Fran Wlazlowski.
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure
                        Collection for January 8 - $3,843.00
                                   Mail Donations - $1,021.00



Total Plate Collection $4,864.00


          Additional Solemnity of Mary $292.00
Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 
in your will and estate planning.   
We welcome all who worship or want to stop in at any time to pray in our church. Our church is open Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 6:00 a.m.–6:00 p.m. (First Friday 8:30 p.m.)Wednesday 6:00 a.m.-8:30 p.m.
Saturday (last Mass 7:30p.m.) and Sunday (5:00 p.m.) the church will close

following the Masses. The Parish Office hours are Monday-Thursday 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. Fridays 9:00 a.m. 2:00 p.m.
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Forming your Faith…….. We are excited to announce that Corpus Christi Church has become a partner in an exciting 24/7 on-line web-based digital formation series called FORMED, produced by the Augustine Institute and Iganatius Press.  This series is designed to help adults grow in their faith at all levels – how we think, how we pray, and how we live.  Better yet, access is FREE to all of our parishioners and their families anywhere, anytime on computers, tablets, or phones.  Register free using our Parish Code ZD3P77.  
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Thank you for your donations for 2016.  
We will accept donations for 2016 thru
 January 16, 2017.  


January 15, 2017 – Second Sunday in Ordinary Time
“Now the Lord has spoken who formed me as his servant from the womb….”  ISAIAH 49:5
You have to do what God is calling you to do and I have to do what God is calling me to do.  Guess what, each of has been given a different plan!  So, stop comparing yourself to others.  Don’t let envy and jealousy enter your life.  Be thankful for the gifts God has given you and generously share them with others.
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We are currently in need of Eucharistic Ministers for our weekend Masses.  Eucharistic Ministers are called upon to minister the Body and Blood of Christ.  The ministers accomplish this by strengthening their faith from within and sharing it with the faithful at communion time.  It is a most rewarding and uplifting experience.  If you are interested in serving this ministry, please contact Fr. Damian through the parish office.  


Next weekend’s Second Collection is for Catholic Education.
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God Bless You!  We appreciate your support for our Religious and Charitable Works.   Quick Code for IMMEDIATE DONATIONS.  Help us Preserve Our Blessings and Our Church
◄SCAN THIS CODE & DONATE NOW!
Use your phone or tablet to scan the Corpus Christi Code.  On-line Giving Code for your weekly or monthly support.

Please note at any time, you may begin ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: Or use the Corpus Christi Quick Code for Immediate Donations.  See Quick Code info on next page of bulletin.

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your giving history just by logging in Visit our website: www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started


You Can Save Your Marriage!

Retrouvaille – A lifeline for troubled marriages

Has your marriage become unloving or uncaring – your relationship grown cold, distant – thinking about a separation or divorce?  Are you already separated/divorced but (both of you) wish to try again – then the Retrouvaille program may help you.

RETROUVAILLE (Rediscovery) sponsored by the Family Life Office/Diocese of Metuchen consists of a weekend experience for couples (no group discussions) with six follow-up sessions.

The next program is scheduled for the weekend of February 10-12, 2017.  All inquiries are confidential.  For more details please call the Family Life Office 732-243-4573.  Rich & Annette Colasuonno 732-236-0671 or Tome & Pat McTague 732-583-4468 (evenings).



Over the next several weeks the parish bulletin will include some information on the Catechesis on Matrimony.  
The Importance and Dignity of the Sacrament of Matrimony
The matrimonial covenant, by which a man and a woman establish a lifelong partnership between themselves, derives its force and strength from creation, but for the Christian faithful it is also raised up to a higher dignity, since it is numbered among the Sacraments of the new covenant.



Celebrate Catholic Schools Week With

Our Lady of Victories School

Continental Breakfast & Open House

10:00-12:00 Noon

Sunday, January 29, 2017

36 Main Street

Sayreville, NJ

Immaculate Conception School

23 Manalapan Road

Spotswood, NJ

Sunday, January 29, 2017

10:00 a.m.-1:30 p.m.
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Saint Augustine Hymnal  - It’s not too late to donate a hymnal In Memory of a Loved One or just having a family name in the book.  
Any parishioner who would like to consider donating a hymnal as a memorial gift, for the cost of $25 per book, please call the parish office.  A name plate will be placed in the front cover of the hymnal, dedicating the book to the prayerful memory of your loved one.  Forms are available in the church or at the parish office.  Hymnal Dedications will be posted on the back bulletin board in the church within the next few weeks.
[image: image10.jpg]


ARE YOUR ENTRIES IN THE DRUM???

Please consider supporting our parish in purchasing the buy two get one free special!  Perhaps you can offer them to people outside the parish if you cannot purchase the two.  This is our sole big fundraiser for the parish.  Our profit doubled from the previous year selling them this way.  The calendars make great year-round gifts.  Extra calendars are available at the parish office during regular office hours.  



Foundation For Catholic Education

The second collection next weekend is for the Foundation for Catholic Education, a diocesan fund that provides tuition assistance grants for students with financial need in the Catholic elementary and high schools of the Diocese of Metuchen.  Without financial assistance, these students might not receive the gift of a Catholic education.  Please be as generous as your means allow.


Catholic Charities is currently seeking volunteers for the Connections Program.

Both male and female mentors are needed to participate in one-to-one activities and be a role model to young people.  Do you
1. Have a minimum of three hours per week to offer a child?

2. Like having fun?

3. Reside in or near Middlesex County or Franklin Township?

4. Want to make a difference in a child’s life?

Contact Jeanette Cullen at (732) 738-1323 or jcullen@ccdom.org, for more information.



“America, your very future as a nation depends on your willingness to protect the Right to Life of the most of the most defenseless in your society.”       Pope John Paul II
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The Parish Office will be closed on Monday, January 16, 2017 in observance of Martin Luther King, Jr.  The office will reopen on Tuesday at 9:00 a.m.
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CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS FOR 2016


STATEMENTS ARE DONE BY REQUEST ONLY.  CALL THE PARISH OFFICE DURING REGULAR HOURS OR FILL OUT THE INFORMATION BELOW AND RETURN TO THE PARISH OFFICE OR DROP IN ANY COLLECTION BASKET.





NAME ________________________________________________





ADDRESS _____________________________________________





PHONE NO. ____________________________________________





MAIL  ________________        PICK UP _________________

















